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March 1, 2005

Claudette J. Beaulieu, Deputy Commissioner


Effective Date

POLICY TRANSMITTAL NO.:  UP-05-03

SUBJECT:  Licensed Clinical Social Workers

Current policy allows the department to accept documentation of incapacity from a licensed clinical social worker only when approved by a psychiatrist.  The policy is being changed to eliminate the requirement of approval of a psychiatrist.

Clinical social workers are licensed as independent practitioners whose scope of practice includes evaluation, assessment, diagnosis and treatment of mental, emotional, behavioral, developmental and addictive disorders.  Therefore, the department has decided to recognize the diagnosis of a licensed clinical social worker to determine incapacity.  Eliminating the additional evaluation or review will reduce the length of time needed to complete the verification process and improve efficiency of the agency.
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